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Partners for Peace in the Niger Delta Commemorates International 

Women's Day 2025 

 

Partners for Peace in the Niger Delta (P4P) join the global community in celebrating 

International Women's Day 2025. This year's theme, "Accelerate Action" for gender 

equality emphasizes the urgent need to advance gender equality and women's 

empowerment worldwide.  

In the Niger Delta, women play a pivotal role in fostering peace and stability. We 

recognizes their invaluable contributions and are committed to amplifying their voices 

in peacebuilding initiatives.  

As part of our ongoing commitment, P4P has established platforms that enable women 

to actively participate in decision-making processes. We provide capacity-building 

programs tailored to enhance their leadership skills, ensuring they are equipped to drive 

positive change in their communities. 

We believe that accelerating action for gender equality is essential for sustainable peace 

in the Niger Delta. By empowering women, we strengthen the foundation of our society 

and pave the way for a more inclusive and peaceful future. 

P4P calls upon all stakeholders,government agencies, civil society organizations, and 

community leaders,to join us in this endeavor. Together, we can create an environment 

where women are not only participants but also leaders in peacebuilding efforts. 

On this International Women's Day, we reaffirm our commitment to accelerating action 

for gender equality and acknowledge the indispensable role of women in building lasting 

peace in the Niger Delta. 

Happy International Women’s Day! 

 

High Chief Akomolafe P. 

 

National Coordinator P4P 

 

 


